
Changes to Student Tuition 
Recovery Fund Eligibility 
Parameters 
Attention Former Corinthian and Heald Students
Effective January 1, 2017, students enrolled in all California Corinthian Colleges 
campuses (including Heald Colleges) and California residents who were enrolled 
in an out-of-state Corinthian Colleges distance education program as of June 20, 
2014, or withdrew within 120 days of this date, may be eligible for reimbursement 
from the Student Tuition Recovery Fund (STRF).  
 
Former Corinthian Colleges students who believe they are eligible for STRF 
reimbursement should submit a completed STRF application to the Bureau for 
Private Postsecondary Education.  
 
All questions regarding the STRF should be directed to email: 
bppe.strfclosedschool@dca.ca.gov or phone: (888) 370-7589.  
 
Note: Newly eligible Corinthian Colleges students who submitted a STRF 
application prior to January 1, 2017, do not need to submit a duplicate application.
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